
Date:     January 24, 2023
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re:        Statewide Landscaping Services (Realignment)

All,
The State Procurement Office has determined through contract usage, meetings, focus
groups, and surveys that a new Statewide Landscaping Service RFP is NOT in the best
interest of the State's agencies, divisions, and departments.

Individual agencies are encouraged to explore their own solutions for landscaping needs.

If you have questions, please contact Nyesha Daley at nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov

--
Nyesha "Nye" Daley, PhD, MBA
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
100 North 15th Avenue, Suite 305 | Phoenix, AZ   85007
(602) 542-4907 | nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov


